
 

 

   Alberta      1995 ABEAB 6 

                 ENVIRONMENTAL APPEAL BOARD                                        

11th floor, Pacific Plaza Telephone 403/427-6207 

10909 Jasper Avenue Fax 403/427-4693 

Edmonton, Alberta Bulletin Board 403/422-4992 

Canada T5J 3L9 

April 5, 1995 

Mrs. Muriel Blume 

R.R. #1 

Hayter, Alberta TOB 1X0 

Dear Mrs. Blume: 

    Re: PanCanadian Petroleum Limited 

Oil Production Sites -  
Approval No. OS-8-94 

     Our File No. EAB 95-005 

The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 29, 1995 withdrawing the Notice of 

Objection received by this Board. Pursuant to section 87(7) of the Environmental Protection and 

Enhancement Act, the Board hereby discontinues its proceedings in this matter and will be closing 

its file. 

Sincerely,

          A.W. Anderson 

         Executive Director 
/ t l k  

cc: Mr. A. R. Pool 

Coordinator, Environmental Affairs 

PanCanadian Petroleum Limited 

Mr. William McDonald 

Environmental Law Section, Alberta Justice 
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